
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

ALL Parents 
are Invited to Attend 

The Courage to Speak® Foundation 
Presentation  

www.couragetospeak.org 
 

By Ginger Katz,   
CEO/Founder of The Courage to Speak®

 Foundation 
and Author of Sunny’s Story
  

PLEASE JOIN US! 
 

Wednesday 
   October 19, 2011  

7:30 p.m. 
 

Manhasset High School 
Black Box Theater 
200 Memorial Place 
Manhasset, NY 11030 
 

The Courage to Speak® Foundation, Inc. was founded by Ginger Katz in an effort to foster open 
communication about the prevention of alcohol and other drug abuse among young people. Since 
1996, she has given over 1,000 presentations nationally to hundreds of thousands of parents.  
 

Learn How to: 
 Recognize risky behaviors and relationships 
 Keep your child safe from drugs 
 Listen and encourage an honest and open family dialogue 

 

 
For more information, contact Cathy Samuels at Manhasset CASA at (516) 267-7548 or go to 

www.manhassetcasa.org 
www.couragetospeak.org * 1-203-831-9700 

 

 

http://www.manhassetcasa.org/
http://www.couragetospeak.org/

